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A LETTER OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE BULGARIAN DENTAL ASSOCIATION
SUPPORTING THE CANDIDACY OF ASST. PROF. DR. NIKOLAI SHARKOV FOR
ELECTION FOR A POSITION OF ERO FDI MEMBER OF THE BOARD

Dear distinguished colleagues,

On behalf of the Managing Board of the Bulgarian Dental Association (BgDA) and my
name we had the honor to support the candidacy of Dr. Nikolai Sharkov for an election
for a position of a member of the Board of ERO FDI.

For many years, Dr. Nikolai Sharkov is serving for the advocacy of oral health and all
the issues of dental profession both at national and international platforms.

BgDA Managing Board and | have no doubts for Dr. Nikolai Sharkov, Past-President
and Secretary General of BgDA, and are firmly standing for his nomination for an
election for a position of a member of the Board of ERO FDI now. Expressing the
support of all our 8350 members of our association, we state he is qualified, but also
creative, he is experienced, but also talented manager, he is the voice of the community
and a voice promoting the objectives and commitments of oral health care beyond
borders and he and with his active work during his positions at national and international
fields of dental policy and dental science he proved all the written above.

Sincerely and with very kind regards,

Dr. Borislav Milanov |
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